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To whom this may concern (The Committee, The Premier of QId, The Health officials)

I am emphatically and unreservedly AGAINST any extension of the emergency powers
which has caused nothing but deprivation of liberties, undocumented mental anguish, loss
of jobs and businesses, restrictions on some groups while allowing others ( sports people,
politicians, celebrities) to have a clear path and brutal actions towards people who had
severe family issues....all for a virus with a recovery rate of more than 99%!

Australia was founded as a democratic society. These emergency powers are a dictatorship
and even worse because they are trying to instil fear and intimidation into the people if we
don’t obey.

What are the consequences of the people who CHOOSE not to take the trial jab.?
This is a ploy to keep everyone under control.

The veiled threats of restrictions and of travel, work, worship, etc is NOT DEMOCRACY
and the quiet Australians are rising up and we vote.

Sincerely
Erica Wallis

Page 1





